Cllr Knox Profile 

I have lived in Yorkshire since 2010, but in the Garforth and Swillington Ward specifically since 2016 with my wife, our dog Mildred and later joined by my daughter in 2018. We moved to Swillington with our first house purchase in 2019 and were looking for ways to help contribute to the already active community. 2020 hadn’t been a great year for community volunteering, but I anticipate starting as a Village Councillor in 2021 will bring with it plenty of opportunities to work with fellow residents for the betterment of Swillington and the surrounding area, and I look forward to doing so.

